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28/04/2025  14:59:052024/0993/P COMMNT Ellen Chew I am writing to express my strong support for the redevelopment proposal of the Saville Theatre

- This will help support local businesses due to higher footfall

- Restoring live performance to this iconic theatre

- Bringing world class entertainment, Cirque du Soleil in a permanent setting

- Putting London on the World Stage for Live Entertainment

Thank you for considering my letter of support, and I encourage you to pass this application.

15 Frith Street

First Floor

London W1D 4RE

28/04/2025  14:57:452024/0993/P COMMNT Jay Sim I am writing to express my strong support for the redevelopment proposal of the Saville Theatre

- This will help support local businesses due to higher footfall

- Restoring live performance to this iconic theatre

- Bringing world class entertainment, Cirque du Soleil in a permanent setting

- Putting London on the World Stage for Live Entertainment

Thank you for considering my letter of support, and I encourage you to pass this application.

15 Frith Street

First Floor

London W1D 4RE
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28/04/2025  15:25:302024/0993/P SUPPRT Tomas Minkley Dear To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my strong and enthusiastic support for the proposed redevelopment of 

the historic Saville Theatre. This project represents a significant opportunity to revitalize an iconic 

venue and deliver wide-ranging benefits to the local community and to London as a whole.

The redevelopment will play a crucial role in boosting the local economy by increasing footfall, 

providing vital support to surrounding businesses such as shops, restaurants, and hotels. The 

restoration of live performances to this treasured theatre will breathe new life into the area, 

preserving its rich cultural heritage while creating new opportunities for employment and tourism.

Furthermore, the proposal to host Cirque du Soleil in a permanent setting will bring world-class 

entertainment to the heart of London, offering visitors and residents alike a unique, high-quality 

cultural experience. This development will help solidify London’s reputation as a global capital for 

live entertainment and the arts, ensuring it continues to compete on the world stage.

Thank you for considering my letter of support. I sincerely encourage you to approve this 

important application, which promises to deliver lasting cultural, economic, and social benefits.

Yours faithfully,  

Tom Minkley

1-3 Upper James 

St, London W1F 

9DF

Bob Bob Ricard
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